Dear Partner,

We are pleased to announce that Canterbury Technical Institute (CTI) has received a
formal outcome from its pending application to review the decision by Australian Skills
Quality Authority (ASQA) passed on earlier this year.

You may be aware of recent legal proceedings in which CT| appealed a decision by ASQA to
withdraw CTI's approval to offer the following courses to students (Affected Courses): CANTERBURY

TECHNICAL INSTITUTE

Advanced Diploma of Program Management;
Certificate Il in Hospitality;

Certificate lll in Hospitality;

Certificate IV in Hospitality;

Certificate IV in Commercial Cookery;

Diploma of Hospitality Management; and
Advanced Diploma of Hospitality Management.
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CTI has maintained at all times that it offers world-leading training to students which exceeds the
standards required of it.

We are pleased to report that following a pekiod of intense scrutiny of CTl's processes and course
offerings, ASQA standards & requirements were duly satisfied.

In fact, as it transpires our college’s response was of such a high standard that we were able to
resolve this matter almost two months ahead of our projected schedule. This is a true reflection on
the high quality of trainers, assessors and other staff CT| engage with, to ensure its students receive
the best possible iearning outcomes. '

ASQA has now agreed to withdraw its decision and entirely discontinue the legal proceedings.

CTI has received unconditional registration approval until September 2025 and is formally accredited
to continue enrolling new students and issuing gualifications to all students.

Students, agents and other stakeholders alike can now be confident that the quality of courses offered
by CTI are some of the best in the country and have been directly approved according to the strictest
auditing criteria.

CTI thanks ASQA for giving us the opportunity to prove CTl as an industry leading institution, and we
now look forward to returning our full focus to the growth and success of our students.

We appreciate your patience over the last few months, and we trust you are as enthusiastic as we are
about our future together. ,

These are exciting times and we welcome you to join our journey.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any queries or wish to discuss further.

Kind Regards,

e

Rahul Fernandes
Principal Executive Officer
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